
CIRCULAR

Grades: Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0070/2023-24 Date: 6thNovember 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

In light of the recent development regarding the severe deterioration of the air quality,

the Office of Deputy Commissioner of Gurugram has declared that all Pre-School,

Pre-Primary and Primary classes (Pre-Nursery to Grade V) in physical form are

ordered to be discontinued from 7th of November 2023 until further notice in the

Gurugram district.

Delhi Public School Gurugram 67A will adopt the online mode for Grades Nursery to

Grade V.

Grades VI to VIII will continue with their regular offline classes from 7th November

2023. School transport will be available.

The Timetable for Grades Nursery to V will be shared by the respective class facilitator

and uploaded on the ERP.

All the students must be in FULL UNIFORM for the online classes.

In any case of concern with respect to the online classes, please connect with your

respective class facilitator.

Please stay connected with us to receive any important information.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


